
Thank you for the opportunity to review the revised manuscript entitled "Fitts' Law-Based 

Identification of Motor Development Stages for the Upper Limb: Proof of Concept in Three Age 

Groups". 

 

I have carefully examined the authors' revised version and tracked changes in response to 

my initial review. I am pleased to confirm that all suggestions and concerns have been thoroughly 

addressed: the introduction has been enhanced with recent literature and a clearer explanation of 

clinical implications; methodological clarifications have been added, particularly regarding 

calibration procedures and age group selection; statistical results and figure legends have been 

improved for clarity; the discussion now includes a well-developed exploration of clinical 

applications and acknowledges key study limitations. 

The conclusion effectively ties the findings to the initial research objectives and outlines 

thoughtful directions for future work. 

The manuscript is now well-structured, scientifically sound, and clearly written. I have no 

further revisions to suggest and fully recommend the article for publication in PeerJ. 

 


